
Lynne Smith

From: Aaron Cooper <captcoop@aceflshn.com>
Sent Wednesday, March 27, 2013 10:13 AM
To: Sen. Peter Micciche
Subject: SRS

Senator,
I appreciate and fully support the efforts behind SRS. As you are fully aware of our community
here in Kenai and countless others across our state strongly depend on returning salmon
stocks. While most of our other stocks have been doing relatively well our King Salmon stocks are
at very crucial point, if every little step is not taken to insure a sustainable run for the future, that
very run may no longer exist.
While there are other contributing factors to our poor King Salmon stocks in Alaska, one of the
greatest contributors to our King Salmon stocks, is commercial by catch. It is imperative that
everyone shares the burden of conservation and I strongly support reductions in Bering Sea and
Gulf of Alaska trawl fisheries.
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Øtaeptca Øop ycapa To
Poop Øptsvö,

Aaron Cooper
ACE Fishing Adventures
907-335-2248
1-888-347-4654
www.acefishn.com
captcoop@acefishn.com

(;oflnect with us on Facehook Thr the iates in News and Reports on the Kenail!
hur,://www.facebook.com/ACEFishingadventures
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Lynne Smith

From: Greg & Sherri Brush <fi5hme@ezlimit.com>
Sent Wednesday, March 27, 2013 10;27 AM
To: Sen. Peter Micciche
Subject: SR 6

Dear Senator,

For the record, myself and my family, fuily support SR6 (limiting commercial by-catch and Ak chinook)
primarily for conservation but also for economic reasons. I respecifully request that Senator Macciche also
show outspoken support and diligence in seeing it through.

Thank you, Greg Brush

Greg & Sherri Brush
EZ Limit Guide Service
P0 Box 4278
Soldotna, AK 99669
907-262-6169
www.ezliinit.com
fishme@ezlimit.com
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Lynne Smith

From: Lynne Smith
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 11:31 AM
Ta: Lynne Smith
Subject FW: Support for HR6 and 5R5

From: Mark Glassmaker [mailto:mgfishpci.net]
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 10:10AM
To: Sen. Peter Micciche
Subject: Support for HR6 and SR5

I would like to express my support for both HR6 and SR5 which seek to reduce Chinook Salmon bycatch. This waste of
this highly valuable Alaska resource must be further reduced. The depletion of these stocks statewide have had a
tremendous impact on my community and I appreciate your effort to help this resource recover.

Sincerely,

Mark & Cindy Glassmaker

Alaska Fishing with Mark Glassrnaker

1-800-622-1177

,nRfisII(WfcLnet

http://tvww. rngfalaska. corn

lit!in//www. kenni-zuides. corn
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